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Councillor address:







Date:  

Dear Councillor _________ ,  

I am writing as a resident in your ward who is concerned about the quality of our streets for cycling.

Better designed streets that encourage people to cycle can improve our health and air quality, reduce casualties and create safer, more pleasant neighbourhoods. 

Yet, 67% of people say they aren't confident cycling on busy roads.

The Space for Cycling campaign is calling for:

1. Protected space on main roads

2. Removing through motor traffic

3. Lower speed limits and 20mph in residential areas

4. Cycle-friendly town centres

5. Routes through green space

6. Safe routes to schools

More and more people want to cycle and the government has called for a ‘cycling revolution’.  Now’s the time to build on this momentum to create safer space for cycling.  

Please back the call for Space for Cycling at www.space4cycling.org.uk/councillors.

Yours sincerely,

Name:
Address:

Email address:

